
 

                                             
 

 
 
 

137 Leo Taylor Lane 
Ball Ground, GA  30107 

 
 
 
January 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to ensure compliance required under the Consumer Product Safety 
Improvement Act of 2008 (CPSIA).  A key provision of the CPSIA requires all manufacturers and importers 
certify that the consumer products they manufacture or import meet any applicable safety standards and 
rules.   
 
The garments produced by or for LAT Apparel are compliant with all applicable CPSIA and CPSC rules, 
bans, standards and regulations.   
 
LAT Apparel has a reasonable testing program in place to ensure compliance with all of the above. 
 
You can find a Certificate of Conformity for each of our styles located at: 
 
http://www.latapparel.com/cpsia 
 
Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions regarding our products and product safety.      
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gina Watson 
CEO 
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